MARWOOD SCHOOL

POLICY STATEMENT ON SECURITY

We have a responsibility to keep the children safe and so everyone working in the school should be aware of this policy and of particular hazards of the school site.

Any strangers should be approached and challenged.

No child should be off the site for any reason unless with specific permission of an adult who is then responsible.

Supervision in the playground should include encouragement of appropriate play and behaviour.

Accidents should always be recorded.

Incidents should be recorded when appropriate.

All off-site activities will be undertaken within the LEA policy guidelines.
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